To: Planning Commissioners
Jim Bielicki
Jim Dedes
Mike Harmer
Jimmy O'Connor
Mark Norquist
Don Gritti

CC: Ashleigh Hudson, Fred Townsend

Please consider the draft minutes of the August 27, 2016, and March 18, 2017, that I sent you for approval at the July 21 meeting of the Planning Commission. Disregard the file, "Minutes (Draft) of the May 12 2017 P&Z Mtg.docx," for consideration at the July 21, 2017, meeting.

On May 12, 2017, the Town Commissioners held a meeting and invited the Planning Commissioners to a general discussion under item 1 of their agenda. Subsequently, the Planning Commission did not host its own meeting and does not have minutes of such a meeting. The file I sent you, Minutes (Draft) of the May 12 2017 P&Z Mtg.docx," is simply the agenda for the Town Commissioners' meeting and should not be considered in your review at the forthcoming July 21, 2017, meeting of the Planning Commission. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marty Seitz Planning Commissioner Secretary, Dewey Beach Planning Commission